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RETURN TO IN-PERSON LEARNING 

 

Holdenville Public Schools continues to monitor every possible lead of 

positive cases for the Covid-19 virus not only within the district but also 

the county.  Holdenville Schools ended with multiple positive cases this 

past week and that is the reason for the complete shutdown. 

This Monday, August 31, 2020 Holdenville Schools will be returning to 

in-person learning as normal.  All of the positive cases have been 

isolated and are in quarantine per Health Department regulation. 

 We will continue to monitor every situation on a case by case basis.  

Our main priority is the safety and health of our students, staff, and 

community.   

If anyone within your family doesn’t feel good, please notify the district 

as soon as possible so we can help reduce the spread of the virus.   

Please make sure if you are tested, please keep your child at home until 

you receive your test results. 

Please contact the school district if you have any questions regarding 

testing or return to school protocol. 


